Statement from the International
Contact Group of senior officials and
Special Envoys to the Great Lakes

Following their meeting in London on 8 November 2023, The International
Contact Group for the Great Lakes, under the UK chairmanship, released a
statement on the current situation in the Great Lakes region.
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